Notice

29 November 2021

Welcome back to Resorts World Genting

We are pleased to welcome all our guests back to Resorts World Genting (RWG).

Some of our facilities and offerings are subjected to revised operating hours, limited availability
or temporary closure. Kindly visit our website regularly for further information.

All our employees are fully vaccinated and ready to serve guests in a safe environment at RWG.
We will continue to fully adhere to the government SOPs throughout the resort and we seek our
guests’ kind cooperation to do the same.

Reservations can now be made via www.rwgenting.com, RWG mobile app or through our call
centre at 03-27181118.

We look forward to welcoming you back to Resorts World Genting.

Thank you.
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